
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jaap van Zweden Music Director  
Announces the following vacancy: 

SECTION CELLO  
Prelims: April 14-17, 2020 

Semis: April 19, 2020 

Finals: April 20, 2020 
 

Please send your one-page resume to: auditions@nyphil.org 
Please include Section Cello in the email subject line. 

Visit our website: www.nyphil.org/auditions 
 

The New York Philharmonic Audition Committee reserves the right to 
dismiss immediately any candidate not meeting the highest 

 professional standards at these auditions. 
 

   The New York Philharmonic is an equal opportunity employer, and is proud 
to be a partner orchestra of the National Alliance for Audition Support (NAAS). 


